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Principal for The Day

Congratulations once again to the ticket sale winners for the Valentine’s Day Sweetheart Draw!....Wow!
 

To correct for a miscount reported in yesterday’s totals, we are pleased to report that Edwin Sippley actually sold over 500 tickets and Olivia Carroll over 400!!!!!! (Please note: the total overall ticket sales were reflected accurately).  

 

So remember to congratulate them when they take on their roles tomorrow as Principal and Vice Principal for the day!  Also remember that you can dress crazy tomorrow such as wearing your clothes backwards, chew gum and the recess will be extended by 15 extra minutes. 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR YOUR ENTHUSIASM DURING THIS FUNDRAISER!  
Also, the contest “So You Think You Can Dance” will be at 12:30 tomorrow for those parents who wish to come and watch. 
